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Barber, Teresa

From: Richard Heys <vicihoyeiei ol v
Sent: 28 October 2015 13:49

To: Planning (HPBC); Richard Heys
Subject: FW: HPK/2015/0533

Forward as requested

From: ric: . cnoo ooailons

To: jane. cotlev@hlghpeak BOV. uk karen.taylor@highpeak.gov.uk; rickheys@hotmail.com
Subject: HPK/2015/0533

Date: Wed, 28 Oct 2015 13:46:15 +0000

| have today been made aware of a proposed planning development of 3 detached houses adjacent to
Shallcross Miil House Elnor Lane Whaley Bridge High Peak. As the owner of 9A The Coppice I shall be

directly overlooked by Houses 2 & 3.
Disappointingly no one from HPBC has thought to inform me of the proposal, or the time limits for any

objections to the same.

Interestingly in the 1990s this land was the subject of two Public Enquiries which barred the development
of one house on the site proposed. | am sure you will have these on file.

| would welcome an appointment to discuss the proposal with your goodselves.
Kind Regards

Rlchard Heys
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